
 
 

Creepside Update 
 
This year's Creepside Festival is being held on the afternoon of October 22nd.   
 
This is one of the Department's most popular events and as it has grown in size each year we 
have encountered some typical situations that come with large, popular events. 
 
This event has historically been held on a weekday evening. While the impact of moving the 
event to a weekend afternoon is unknown at this time, the Department hopes to eliminate 
some of the conflicts that occurred due to the event previously being held during rush hour and 
increased participant attendance during dusk and dark.   
 
Marketing for this year's event is being targeted to the Gahanna community and we hope that 
this will help limit crowding. 
 
We welcome any and all recommendations from the Parks Board regarding the event. 
 
Thank you, 
Shannon 
 


